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To: Mr. Jan DWORAK, Chairman
National Broadcasting Council of Poland

Luxembourg, 30th July 2013

Re.: National Broadcasting of the CEV European Volleyball Championships

Dear Mr. JAN DWORAK,

It is with much interest that we received your letter dated 3rd July in which you inform us about 
the National Broadcasting Council of Poland and the draft regulations it is working on.

Although we understand the motivations of your letter and wish to see the CEV European 
Volleyball Championship matches involving Polish teams broadcasted on national television, 
we are sorry to note the short notice of your letter and must inform you that all contracts related 
to the TV broadcasting of the upcoming September 2013 Women’s and Men’s European 
Championships were negotiated and closed several months ago.

However, in order to evaluate and study your request for future events, we kindly ask you to 
please provide us with more statistics confirming the interest of the general public for the 
European Championships in Poland as we feel that the numbers provided with your letter 
unfortunately aren’t detailed enough to allow a complete evaluation of this item.

Thanking you for your understanding and cooperation on this matter, we remain,

Sincerely Yours,

André MEYER Thorsten ENDRES
CEV President CEV Administrative Director
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